
“Fred’s Binky…” – Sort 16
“Golden Puppies” – Sort 21
“Spelling Kittens” – Sort 19

___________________

Dear Parents,
Thank you for your support these past couple of weeks while the 

third graders were completing their first ever ITBS tests. I am happy to 
say we are FINISHED! All students performed really well whether they 
were taking a test or being a quiet cheerleader for their peers.

I have had some questions about the reading logs. Reading logs 
are handed out every Friday and due every Friday. Any reading that is 
done Friday through Sunday can be totaled and written at the bottom 
in the Friday space. Please contact me if you have any more questions.

-Mrs. Wallace

Mrs. Ally Wallace
ally@rgsda.org
Sept. 30, 2016

____Class work (see attached)

____Uses class time wisely

____Shows Respect

____Demonstrates 
Responsibility

____Positive contribution to   
the class by making good 
choices.

Test on Friday

• On Thursday, October 20, we will 
be going on our first field trip of 
the year to the pumpkin patch at 
Bauman Farms! More information 
to come next week.

• Fall Festival on October 30. Our 
class will need volunteers to help 
run our booth! Look for a sign up 
sheet next week.


